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Bealings School

01473 622376                                                                                                  21st September 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

Last week, Duncan presented each of the year 6 children with their “Guardian Bracelets”. This is the role that each year 6 pupil is invited to take on in their final year at Bealings. Part of this unique role is taking responsibility for certain things such as assisting in ensuring smooth, friendly playtime and chairing and minuting the school meeting, among other things.

This increased responsibility comes with certain privileges! One of which is to be able to enjoy a cup of tea and a biscuit at playtimes. Given the current stringent hygiene measures in place at the moment, the logistics of this are slightly different from last year.

· Children will need to bring a named, lidded travel mug to school. This will need to be taken home each day and washed.

· Each child will be given a small, lidded box containing their snacks for the week.

Herbal tea or a regular tea is provided, and the boiling water will be dispensed from the dispenser which is currently used by the teachers. The tea will be made and enjoyed in the classroom at playtime. Some pupils may wish to continue with the juice or water provided.

We hope to begin this next week.

Please email the school office to give your consent.
Best wishes,

Hetty and Kelly
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